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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We are in the process of updating our Uniform Policy.  We have consulted with parents 
through the most recent parent forum and shared the updates with the Academy Council.  
As part of this process, we would like to seek further consultation from parents on the 
refined policy. 
 
You will find attached a copy of the policy to read through and then you can submit your 
views by clicking here. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Principal Team 
 

 

    
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkaOGjeH2-4ZFpsOYs92jSlJUNzJITUNHOENQMDg3UTVYNU9STktIT05HVS4u

